Natural Resource Gas Limited

September 11, 2007

Kirsten Walli BY E-MAIL
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street

Suite 2601

Toronto, Ontario

MA4P 1E4

Dear Kirsten:
Re: EB-2007-0734

Please find attached an Application and pre-filed evidence for an Order to change the gas rates
from those authorized in EB-2007-0627.

In order to provide NRG with the necessary lead-time to make the necessary system changes and
print the customer notices, it requests that the Board make its decision on this matter by
September 24, 2007.

If you require any further information regarding this Application, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

Yours very truly
NATURAL RESOURCE GAS LIMITED

Brett Blondia
Financial Manager
Enci.

Ce. Mr. Randy Aiken
All intervenors in RP-2005-0544
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